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Fairfield County Auditor Announces Online Staff Directory 

Lancaster, Ohio – An online staff directory for the Fairfield County Auditor’s Office is now available.  
The directory is part of an effort to increase ease of access to the Fairfield County Auditor’s Office staff. 
The directory contact information and a purpose statement for each department of the Auditor’s Office.  

County Auditor Carri Brown stated, “We received feedback from internal and external stakeholders that 
a directory with team purpose statements would be helpful.  With the new directory, people find direct 
contact information and information about the work accomplished every day.” 

The staff directory is attached and can also be viewed at this link: 
https://www.co.fairfield.oh.us/auditor/fc-Auditors-Contacts.html  

For more information, please contact Rachel Elsea, Public Information Officer, at 
rachel.elsea@fairfieldcountyohio.gov.  
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